
TWO CENTS WORTH
OUR NEXT MEETING:
Monday, January 4th 2021

(we hope) 

It is my hope that by now you all realize that due to the current Covid-19 pandemic all 
meetings for the remainder of 2020 have been cancelled including our December Holiday 
banquet.  

We the board miss seeing you and each other, however sadly it is in the best interest of club 
membership and within the following of guidelines that we have done this. As I’m sure you do we all 
hope that in 2021 we can be together again sharing our stories and coins.

So stay safe, be healthy and wear a mask.

*Remember all those who paid in full their dues for 2020 will have those 
dues credited to 2021*

It is our hope to return in January of 2021 with our planning meeting so we can have a full 
calendar of events in 2021 including our July Annual picnic and a Holiday banquet, Monday 
December 6, 2021.

I will continue to put out a monthly newsletter, so if you have something you’d like to share with 
the club please let me know, Melissa G., mjbicicleta@aol.com. 

A special thank you to Jim D. who continues to provide fun and interesting information for his 
What’s in your Pocket? segment.  I greatly appreciate the time and effort he takes to educate us all.

Treasurers Report
- Balance remains at $1967.44

New Business
- A Belated Happy 90th Birthday! Albert M.  Hope you enjoyed a wonderful  day celebrating 

with family.
- If you are aware of club member who could you well wishes please let me know you can 

send an email to Melissa G. at mjbicicleta@aol.com.

mailto:mjbicicleta@aol.com


From Club Member Jim D.

 What’s in your pocket? 
For this edi+on, I will move from the pocket to the wallet. Ever wonder where the bills in your wallet were spent? There 
is a website for that Where’sGeorge.com. This site tracks the serial numbers of specially marked bills showing where and 
how far that bill traveled since it was spent. Ever since it was established in 1998, notes totaling $1.57 Billion have been 
entered in the database. All denomina+ons printed aKer 1963 are eligible to be tracked but the one dollar bills are most 
popular. Where’s George notes are iden+fied by a stamp promo+ng the website. Although the notes are only worth face 
value, some people seek-out and collect notes with mul+ple entries. The most desirable are notes reported to be spent 
in all 50 states.   

  UPCOMING COIN SHOW SCHEDULE

 Local shows, Itasca, Niles and Countryside are cancelled until further notice. Once these 
shows return I will make sure to include them to the newsletter.

September does have 2 brave groups hosting coin shows:

- Greater Chicago Coin & Currency Show, Thursday, September 17th 12-6, Friday 9-6 and Saturday 
9-3, Tinley Park Convention Center, 18451 Convention Center Dr, Tinley Park, IL

- Rockford Area Coin Club 128th Semi-Annual Coin Show, Sunday, September 27th 9-3, Forest Hills 
Lodge, 9572 Forest Hills Rd, Loves Park, IL

HCC meetings are held the 1st Monday of each month at the Hillside Community Center, 1 Lind Street, 
Hillside, IL 60162, one block West of Wolf Rd, one traffic light North of Roosevelt Rd.  Occasionally meetings 
are the 2nd Monday when Holidays or Elections conflict.

(just west of Proviso West High School).

(The Hillside Coin Club Membership list is kept confidential)
P.O. Box 750 Hillside, IL 60162-0750

Website http://www.hillsidecoinclub.org
(please note our new website)

Questions to hillsidecoinclub@gmail.com
Visit us on Facebook Hillside Coin Club

Member of A.N.A # C-1122583,   C.S.N.S # R 11789,  I.L.N.A. # C-2718

Possible Upcoming Meeting dates and topics

-  September 14th (date change for Labor day) Cancelled
-  October 5th 2nd Annual White Eagle Auction Cancelled
-  November 9th (date change for election day) Cancelled
-  December 7th - Holiday Banquet at The Alpine Haus Cancelled
- January 4th - Annual planning meeting

http://hillsidecoinclub.org

